
 

 

INVESTIGATIVE CASE SUMMARIES 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF STATE OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 
INVESTIGATIONS 

September 2019 

OIG special agents determined that a Department contractor did not comply with 
contractual obligations to ensure that U.S. embassy local guard force personnel were 
adequately trained to contract specifications. In September 2019, the contractor agreed to 
pay a $25,000 administrative settlement to the Department  

 

  

 


